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Nicosia, Cyprus - 27 May 2025 – SED Energy Holdings Plc (ex. Seabird Exploration, “Energy Holdings” or the “Company”) is

pleased to announce that Energy Drilling has received a Letter of Intent (LoI) for a material multi-year offshore drilling

contract.

The LoI remains subject to final contract execution and customary approvals. The award is expected to contribute

significantly to the Company’s backlog and earnings visibility over the coming years.

Further details will be provided upon formal contract signing and subject to client approval for public disclosure.

FOR FURTHER INFORMATION, PLEASE CONTACT:

Investor relations: ir@energyholdings.cy

Press: contact@energyholdings.cy

Disclosure regulation

This information is considered to be inside information pursuant to the EU Market Abuse Regulation and is subject to the

disclosure requirements pursuant to Section 5-12 the Norwegian Securities Trading Act. This stock exchange release was

published by Sveinung Alvestad at SED Energy Holdings Plc, on May 27, 2025, at 07:00 CEST.

Attachments

Download announcement as PDF.pdf
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